
DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND PROPOSED FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT 

IMPACT FOR NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT AT THE US AIR FORCE ACADEMY 

An Environmental Assessment (EA) has been prepared to analyze the impacts of proposed natural 

resources management activities at the US Air Force Academy (USAFA), Colorado. Proposals include 

forestry management and wildland fire mitigation; stream stabilization and habitat restoration; noxious 

weed management; and trail maintenance and repair. Based on this analysis, the Air Force has prepared a 

proposed Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) and Finding of No Practicable Alternative 

(FONPA).  The Draft EA and FONSI are available for review at the following locations:    

USAFA Base Library, 10 FSS/FSDL  

5136 Redtail Drive, Suite H103  

USAF Academy, CO 80840-2600 

  

Monument Library 

1706 Lake Woodmoor Dr. 

Monument, CO 80132 

  

Pikes Peak Library District Penrose Branch 

20 N Cascade Ave 

Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

 

Electronic copies of the documents can also be found on the US Air Force Academy Website at 

http://www.usafa.af.mil/Units/Mission-Support-Group/Civil-Engineering-Squadron/Environmental-

Management/ 

You are encouraged to submit comments through December 30, 2017.  Comments should be provided to 

10th Civil Engineering Squadron, Attn: Ms. Jennifer McCorkle, 8120 Edgerton Dr., US Air Force 

Academy, CO 80840 or emailed to jennifer.mccorkle.ctr@us.af.mil.    

 


